
PIPE UP BURLINGTON!

Burlington Water Resources is working on a recent US EPA requirement to conduct a
full water system inventory. We need your help to identify the material of every water
service line in the City. We will use this information to identify and replace older water
service pipes that may contain lead (unlikely in Burlington). 

WE  NEED YOUR HELP TO IDENTIFY YOUR WATER SERVICE LINE
MATERIAL. PARTICIPATE EARLY TO BE ENTERED TO WIN A

MONTHLY PRIZE!

PARTICIPATING IS EASY
Scan the QR code or visit our website:
www.burlingtonvt.gov/water/SLIP

Find your water service line.

Complete the short survey!



WHERE IS MY WATER SERVICE LINE?
Your water service line enters the property
through the foundation and connects to
your water meter in the basement. If the
property does not have a basement then
look in another protected area like a utility
closet or garage.
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Questions?   We are happy to help!
  

Email water-resources@burlingtonvt.gov 
or call (802) 863-4501. 

Interpretation services available.

ECRWSS/EDDM
Postal Customer

If you live in a multi-unit building, we will
coordinate directly with the property owner or
manager to identify the incoming service line. 

Please visit our website for step by step
instructions on how to find your water service line

and identify the pipe material. 


